
I	support	option	A,	multi-councillor	wards,	the	VEC	preferred	structure.	I	believe	this	will	provide	the
best	representation	for	the	residents	and	community	groups	by	allowing	better	access	to	elected
representatives.	It	will	also	ensure	local	representation	where	councillor	conflict	of	interest	exists.	
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